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TUSIAD condemns 27 July bombings in Istanbul 

Bombings in Gungoren district of Istanbul have been particularly designed with the aim to increase 
its causalities and to trigger a new wave of social anxiety. 

Such terrorist attacks try to undermine Turkey's needs for more social cohesion. Peace, solidarity, 
stability and the common sense of Turkish nation are the targets of terrorists. The terrorism is a 
common global threat for the humanity. We are confident that the terror will never achieve its 
goals in our country. Turkey will move forward in the 21st century as a member of the EU with a 
strong democracy and competitive global economy. 

We have no doubt that the Turkish public will react with collective consciousness and wisdom in 
response to these unscrupulous attacks and will further consolidate its unity and solidarity. We 
strongly condemn these heinous attacks; send our condolences and deepest sympathies to the 
families who lost their loved ones and to the Turkish nation. 
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